
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Sheila A. Alles, Director    Academic Services Department 
  
  
DATE:  February 4, 2014  
 
TO:  Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
  Superintendent 
 
FROM: Sheila A. Alles 
  Carol Tinney 
   
SUBJECT: Bond Presentation – Technology Update 

 
We have asked Plante Moran to update the Board of Education on the progress of the 
technology portion of the bond. We request this item be placed on the Instruction 
Matters portion of the agenda for the Board of Education meeting on February 10, 2014. 
Thanks for your consideration. 
  
Please let either of us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


